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The beat of the band can be heard as members of the Tulane Univesity Marching
Band arrived on the uptown campus this week for band camp. The band is getting
ready to play at pep rallies and football games, as well as marching in Carnival
parades, as seen in this video produced by Mendel Lee, a drumline instructor in the
Newcomb Music Department.

https://news.tulane.edu/news/beat-band
http://www.tulaneband.org/
http://www.tulaneband.org/
http://tulane.edu/liberal-arts/music/

